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Urgent safety information 
 
PM 2023/1 
 
 
Dear Ladies and Gentlemen, 
 
As part of our market observation, we were informed today by our supplier that safety-
related errors can occur with the scissor lift of the iChair Sky. 
 
1. The iCHAIR Sky may only be used when driving. 
 
2. The seat unit must remain in the basic position. 
 
3. This restriction remains until the technical. Pass product verification. 
 
Please inform the user of the above product about this safety notice and explain the 
limited usability. 
 
Please confirm that you have received this e-mail and that you have read and passed 
on the security-related information. 
 
Affected wheelchair with FIN/SN:    AB: 
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Actions you should take: 
• Inform your customers about the corrective action 
• Feedback to Meyra, that your customers have been informed 
• Requesting the required seat carriers from customer service 
• Replacement of the affected seat carriers at your customer vehicles 
 
 
Passing on the information described: 
 
Please ensure, that all users of the affected products and other persons are informed 
about this urgent safety information. If you have given the products to third parties, 
please forward a copy of this information and inform our contact person given below. 
We would like to thank you in advance for your efforts. 
 
If you have any further questions, Mr. Frank McDowell will be happy to answer by 
phone  +49 (0) 57333 / 922-270 or by email at fmcdowell@meyragroup.com. 
 
All of this information and attachments are also available in electronic form on our 
website at www.meyra.com/sicherheitshinweise-rueckrufe/ 
 
 
 
With best regards 
 
 
Frank McDowell 
 
Managing director                                                

 
 
 

 
Appendix 1: Confirmation form 
 


